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Georgia Southern conducting solar research
Georgia Southern University professors are conducting solar energy research
to determine the viability and cost-effectiveness of using solar energy as an
energy source.

Department of mechanical engineering Assistant Professor David Calamas,
Ph.D., and Associate Professor Biswanath Samanta, Ph.D. are trying to prove
the benefit of using potential solar energy in the Statesboro area. Full story. 

 

Eagles win season series over Cougars with three
McWhorter doubles
Georgia Southern toppled College of Charleston for the second time this
season, 5-4, while pulling their overall record to 20-20. Full story.

 

https://thegeorgeanne.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=64fa79ef2a2834a831993d75b&id=2c8339ff6a&e=4611ea3b3e
https://thegeorgeanne.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=64fa79ef2a2834a831993d75b&id=99246424da&e=4611ea3b3e
https://thegeorgeanne.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=64fa79ef2a2834a831993d75b&id=d18c8f0e3d&e=4611ea3b3e


The Office of Student Media has started a fundraiser to support professional
development for students involved in this organization, which includes The George-

Anne. If you feel inclined, please donate on this link or simply share the link!

The George-Anne Report is our weekly podcast about all things regarding
Georgia Southern. Take a listen to our seventh episode here!

  
We also have a new sports podcast. Make sure to listen our first episode here!

  
Available on Apple Store.
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